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CORRIGENDUM – RECRUITMENT OF SPECIALIST OFFICERS 

 
 
In partial modification of the Advertisement for Recruitment of Specialist Officers, it is 
informed that for the positions (as per notification dated 16/08/2018) for which test is 
scheduled on 16.09.2018, the content of testing is only professional knowledge and hence 
pre exam training will not be conducted for these positions. 
 
All other terms and conditions furnished in the advertisement published in employment news 
dated 07.04.2018 remain unchanged. 
 
Revised advertisement incorporating the above amendment is published in careers page of 
Bank website www.indianbank.in 
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